

## Dear Family,

Welcome to our Kindergarten classroom! We are looking forward to a wonderful start of the school year in September! Kindergarten is such a special time for you and your child. We promise to work hard to provide a happy, safe and successful environment.

In order to help make this year a success, we are asking for help with some school supplies. Please send in the following supplies with your child on the 1st day of school or you can bring them in on visit the classroom day (this date will be sent to you over the summer):

- 2 Boxes of 24 CRAYOLA Crayons (We ask for this brand to keep true primary colors uniform)
- 10-15 Small Glue Sticks (You will soon see, we use many glue sticks throughout the year)
- 2 Packages of 10-12 plain yellow #2 Ticonderoga pencils- (Already sharpened if possible)
- 1 Box of Sandwich, Quart or Gallon Ziploc Bags (Generic ok)
- 1 Package of Dry Erase Markers

Backpack large enough to carry a folder and large library books (labeled with your child's name)

Paint Smock labeled with your child's name (large adult t-shirt is fine too)

Change of Clothing (in case of spills/accidents) - Place in bag labeled with your child's name

\*\*Periodically throughout the school year additional supplies as well as a replenishment of supplies may be asked for. We appreciate your help with this in advance!

We are looking forward to starting a wonderful, exciting journey with your child this school year! We appreciate your understanding and support in helping to make this a successful year for your child!

Sincerely, The Kindergarten Team